October 1st, 2021
Happy Friday Stober Families,

| would like to thank everyone who came out on Tuesday to our Renovation Celebration! We
enjoyed being able to celebrate the changes to the building and show our gratitude to everyone
for their support. Thank you to The Ghost of Joseph Buck for their wonderful music, our 5th
grade tour guides, and our PTA for providing the food and beverages!

Just a reminder that this upcoming week is a 3-day school week! We hope everyone enjoys a
fantastic long weekend.

Coming Up:

October 7-No School-Teacher Professional Learning Day
October 8-No School-Fall Break

October 13-PIE & PTA Meetings 6-8pm

October 14-Dine to Donate @ Freddy’s 4-8pm

October 19 & 21-Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences
October 22-Stober Family Outdoor Movie Night 6:15pm
October 23-Fall Festival & Pumpkin Patch 10-4

Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences

Our first semester parent-teacher conferences are approaching on October 19th & 21st. Sign
ups will be sent out next week. For your convenience, both in-person and remote options are
available. Please contact your child’s teacher with any questions.

Covid Dashboard

Jeffco has reinstated the Covid Dashboard this year, so that families can view the number of
Covid cases occurring in schools. It can be accessed from our homepage, or | have linked it
here:

https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/cms/one.aspx?pageld=16574829

News from PTA
Upcoming PTA Events! See the attached fliers for more information.

October 22: Stober Family Outdoor Movie Night 6:15pm
Movie Night Flier

October 23: Fall Festival and Pumpkin Patch 10-4
Fall Festival Flier

Yearbook

Pre-purchase your 21/22 Stober Yearbook by October 31st to receive 5% off. Every yearbook
purchased will receive two free customizable pages, click the link below to order. If you have


https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/cms/one.aspx?pageId=16574829
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m7y0y6FiRDXf2daYgbH8wFDGsCszSKyo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1s3ZH0eJNtn9dRPvQOVtAjJrYVX5IoB7X/view?usp=sharing

any questions, please feel free to call the office. Note: Orders for the yearbook will go through
TreeRing and are NOT included in fees in Jeffco Connect.
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p9rULDjQSCRIMt_4_m1cVRdnhjbAdRJ8/view?usp=sharin

Important Health Reminder

This is a reminder to all families to please utilize the symptom screener linked here if you are
unsure whether or not to send your child to school. Any students showing symptoms will be sent
home. This is the current district policy, as we are working hard to keep everyone healthy. If you
take your child for a Covid test, they must stay home until you have received a negative test
result.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rM77eLIniveOuoqv0zyOpXXtjn Y-FREN/view

Thank You,

Anne DiCola
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